
 

The Victorian branch of the ESA wishes to nominate Philip Norman for the HFA 2022. 

He is a long-standing member of the ESA and also has been a longstanding member on the 

Council of the Victorian Branch. 

 Over the past five years he has been honorary Treasurer of the Victorian Branch of the ESA. 

His stewardship of the branch finances has been exemplary. He diversified the branch’s 

assets into bank hybrids instead of just leaving the branch’s funds into low interest-bearing 

accounts. 

 He has also been a faithful attendee at ACE and has given papers on transport economics, 

logistics and infrastructural pricing. 

 In his prime Philip was a research economist with the RBA primarily working as an 

econometrician. A number of his RBA discussion papers on the RBA models of the 

Australian economy are in the public domain. He has one publication in the Economic 

Record, namely a co-authored paper on the behaviour of monetary aggregates published in 

1977. He has also co-authored a paper for Economic Papers advocating transport satellite 

accounts for the Australian bureau of statistics national accounts. 

 He has also co-authored a book with the eminent Australian economist Peter Dixon on 

optimal water usage and sewage. Philip continues to be active within the branch and runs an 

economic consultancy. 


